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12th September 2022 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Queen Elizabeth II Funeral 

Last week Queen Elizabeth II sadly passed away in Balmoral. In line with the period of mourning, her 

funeral will be held on Monday 19th September. This day has been classed as a Bank Holiday by King 

Charles III and consequently the school will be closed so we can all pay our respects. 

We will re-open on Tuesday 20th September as normal. 

 

School Photos 

On Tuesday 20th September and Wednesday 21st September, children will be having their school 

photos taken (solo and sibling). 

Children must be in their full winter uniform for these two days. Winter uniform includes: 

• Jumper / Cardigan 

• White Shirt 

• Ties 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs K Curtis 

Headteacher 
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